
 
Knightline 4.20.20 

 
News and Announcements  
 

● Update from the Superintendent.​ Please read the ​latest letter ​regarding our Catholic 
Schools, end of year celebrations, and enrollment for 2020-2021. 

● Graduation 2020. ​Please be on the lookout for an email today or Tuesday from Mrs. 
Franklin detailing plans for Graduation 2020. 

● Invitation to a Parent Parley.​ After Easter break, we wanted to take a few minutes and 
check-in with you, so we will be hosting a series of “get togethers” using Zoom. These 
will be by grade level and will be broken up alphabetically by last name. This is an 
opportunity for you to let us know how things are going and give you the chance to 
“socialize” with other parents. ​Our parent community has always been supportive of 
each other and we can help each other to find joy in our victories and offer advice for our 
challenges. We also hope this opportunity to meet will be a much needed reprieve from 
the daily routine. 
The schedule is as follows: 
Monday April 20th:​ ​8th Grade at 6:30 pm 
Tuesday April 21st:​ 9th Grade- A-Layman at 6:30 pm 
Wednesday April 22nd:​ ​9th Grade Li-Z at 6:30 pm 
Thursday April 23rd:​ ​10th Grade- A-Lopez at 6:30 pm 
Friday April 24th:​ ​10th Grade Martin-Z at 6:30 pm 
Monday April 27th:​ ​11th Grade- A-Madden at 6:30 pm 
Wednesday April 29th:​ ​11th Grade Maio-Layman-Z at 6:30 pm 
Thursday April 30th:​ 12th Grade  A-Li at 6:30 pm 
Friday May 1st:​ ​12th Grade  Longacre-Z at 6:30 pm 
An invitation to the meeting will be sent to your email the morning of the day for your 
meeting. If you have specific questions that you would like answered, please use this 
form​ to send them in before your meeting time. 

● Senior Cap and Gown Pick-up on Friday. ​Reminder to all Parents/Guardians/ and 
Seniors that the mandatory Cap and Gown pick-up will be held this Friday, April 24, 2020 
from 11:00AM-1:00PM. As a reminder, there are no scheduled classes during this time 
period. Please fill out the ​form​ by Wednesday, April 22, 2020. If you have any questions 
or cannot attend please email ​Mrs. Padilla​ no later than April 22, 2020.  

● Have a Virtual Prom in your Home this Weekend! ​Parents of Juniors and Seniors--it 
has not escaped our notice that this weekend was supposed to be prom, held at the 
Mariner’s Museum.  Please encourage your student to get together with their friends via 
Zoom, Facetime or Google Meets.  Girls can still do their hair, nails, and makeup and 
dress up--and guys can put on a tie and jacket (even if they have on shorts!) Add some 
music and--voila--a Virtual Prom! Event Brites is also hosting a ​ZOOM Prom​.  It is a free 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1u8s1UOpWB2F6QGWiRP57zMDKHcc7oXqb/view?usp=sharing
https://forms.gle/y94YUVe1biKyaV4o6
https://forms.gle/cX7kxwYSUwFbPrP19
mailto:apadilla@peninsulacatholic.org
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/virtual-prom-2020-tickets-102632945904?aff=erellivmlt


event and students must be registered by Thursday, April 23.  We are not officially 
endorsing this as we do not know what kind of music will be played, etc., but it might be 
worth checking out. Anyone who posts a picture of their virtual prom experience on PC’s 
Facebook page or tags us on Instagram will receive a gift card! 

● Tik Tok Dance Challenge  
Over Easter break, the staff at PC was hard at work practicing​ ​this dance​. We hope you 
were too. What do you need to do next? 
1.)​ Make a Tik Tok video of you and your quarantine buddies performing the dance. 
2.)​ Post your Tik Tok video on Facebook or Instagram starting Wednesday 4.22.20 
through Monday 4.27.20 at 10:00 AM and tag Peninsula Catholic. 
3.)​ Enjoy hilarious videos of people you know performing the dance. 
Best dance winners will be announced by Mrs. Franklin. 

●  "Knights Fitness Challenge” 
Knights are known for their bravery!  You all have shown just how brave and resilient we 
PC Knights are! We are asking all students, families, faculty, and staff to join us in our 
Knights Fitness Challenge! Step into your future with a healthy body!  It's Easy!! Just 
record your daily steps!! (On Your Honor!) 
Challenge Rules: 
Move 2000 steps a day (one mile) and earn points for you and your class!! The more 
steps you take a day, the more points you and your class recieve! Prizes will be awarded 
to an individual student from each grade level, one family, one staff member and one 
teacher at the end of the Challenge! The winning class will receive Chalice Points! 
You can track your steps on your phone, watch or an app of your choice. Record your 
steps daily for the next four weeks beginning Monday, April 27th.  You will record your 
total steps for the week on​ ​This Spreadsheet​!  (Be sure you record it on the correct tab 
at the bottom.) We will complete the challenge on Friday, May 22nd! 
500 steps = 1/4 mile 
1000 steps = 1/2 mile 
1500 steps a day = 3/4 mile 
2000 steps a day = 1 mile  (Minimum steps per day for points) 
10,000 steps a day = 5 miles 
Happy Walking! 

● Do you know a rising 8th-12th grader? ​Tell them about PC! If your friend from a 
non-feeder school (feeder schools are OLMC, SMSS, PCRS) enrolls, you’ll receive a 
$1,000 tuition credit! Contact ​Alyson LeMaster​, Director of Enrollment for more 
information. 

 
 
Home and School 

● Book Sale Committee 
Volunteers are needed to form a team to spearhead our annual HSA Book Sale. Jackie 
Yau, the current Book Sale coordinator, is available to answer any inquiries about this 
new team that will lead us forward when the time comes. During the next few months, 
Jackie could meet periodically, via digital conferences (I.E. Zoom, Facetime or Skype 
programs that work for all parties) OR via phone conversations, to slowly discuss and 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=I2qAfjn4Q7k&t=1s
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1aJ-9U-N13Ds5D2_nLOZlgUbIXjU6i4P9rgmZtOLBJP4/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1aJ-9U-N13Ds5D2_nLOZlgUbIXjU6i4P9rgmZtOLBJP4/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:alemaster@peninsulacatholic.org


prepare this team to run the Book sale with many helpful hands in the end. In the wake 
of this pandemic, clearly, some hands-on details will be limited until we are able to be 
with each other, in person, once again. Please reach out to ​Jackie Yau​ ​if you are 
interested in being part of the Book sale Committee. 
Please note: ​The Book sale is the HSA's ​ONLY​ fundraiser and the money raised from 
the Book Sale goes towards​ ALL​ the years events and activities that the HSA sponsors 
for the students, teachers, staff, faculty, and parents. We could not do this without the 
help of our fantastic families coming together, working side by side​. 

● New Treasurer 
Since the New Treasurer position was not filled prior to this pandemic, the Board will 
continue to follow through with interested individuals. Once an inquiry and acceptance is 
made, a Board vote will take place and a final approval will be made by the Principal for 
a new Treasurer. Please contact ​Gena Petersen​ ​with any inquiries.  
Please note:​ A new Treasurer — in training — will be able to discuss with ​Jackie Yau​, 
our current Treasurer, via phone conversations and/or digital communications, all the ins 
and outs of what the Treasurer's position entails. 

 

http://jacquelineoyau@gmail.com/
mailto:gnaptrsn@gmail.com
mailto:jacquelineoyau@gmail.com

